
Dear composer,

From the MUSLAB team, we want to express our gratitude for having shared your work with us through our call
for  the  production  of  phonograms  and  DVDs  in  co-production  with  MUSLAB and  CERO Records.  Your
participation is  essential  to  enrich our  project  and explore  new frontiers  in  the  world  of  experimental  and
electroacoustic music.

We are writing to you with the purpose of providing you with relevant information about the selection and
production process of the works received. It is important to note that the material you have sent us will be
evaluated exclusively for the personal CD call in which you are currently participating.

If your work is selected for inclusion in our catalogue, you will receive a formal letter in which we will make a
proposal  for  joint  collaboration  for  co-production.  This  step  is  crucial  to  ensure  clear  communication  and
establish the foundation of our collaboration.

It is important to mention that those materials that are not selected for the call will be eliminated and will not be
used by MUSLAB under any circumstances. We are committed to respecting your work and your privacy, so the
personal data collected in this call will be used only to inform you about future calls and will not be shared with
third parties, in accordance with our privacy policy.

We want to remind you that the submission of material to this call is done exclusively through our web platform,
and that your participation does not imply any production commitment on the part of MUSLAB in any sense. We
strive to ensure a transparent and equitable process for all participants.

Finally, we want to reiterate that the copyright of the submitted works is entirely yours, and you retain control
over them at all times. We value your creativity and your contribution to our artistic community, and we hope to
have the opportunity to work together in the near future.

We remain at your disposal for any questions or clarifications you may need, and we wish you much success in
your artistic career.

Sincerely,

I sign in accordance with the stipulations.

________________________
Pedro Castillo Lara
Managing Director
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